PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on Thursday, December 19, 2019, beginning on or after 7:30 a.m. at
Northfield City Hall, 801 Washington Street, Northfield, MN in the Council Chambers, the Northfield
Economic Development Authority will hold a public hearing concerning submittal of an application to
the Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development for a grant under the
Minnesota Investment Fund (MIF) program.

The Northfield Economic Development Authority is requesting approximately $300,000 to assist with
the expansion of All Flex Flexible Circuits, LLC. The funds will be used for the creation of jobs.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing at which time you will be given the
opportunity to express comments on the project.

Written testimony will also be accepted at the public hearing. Written comments must be received by
12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at 801 Washington Street, Northfield, MN. Specific
guestions can be directed to Nate Carlson, Economic Development Coordinator at (507) 645-3069 or
nate.carlson@ci.northfield.mn.us.

The Northfield Economic Development Authority makes reasonable accommodation for any known
disability and to meet the needs of non-English speaking residents that may interfere with a person’s
ability to participate in this public hearing. Persons needing an accommodation must notify Nate
Carlson, Economic Development Coordinator at (507) 645-3069 or nate.carlson@ci.northfield.mn.us no
later than 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 to allow adequate time to make needed
arrangements.
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